F A L L 2 0 1 3

7he

New Life Newsletter





Welcome to Fall!

As the fall season sets to begin, we at New Life would like to extend a warm welcome to the new semester. We look forward to spending a musical season with you and your family. Please take a moment to see what New Life has accomplished within the last year, and preview what we have planned for this season.

Save the Date!

Parents Meeting 9/13/2013
7:30pm at 10610
Farmbrooke Lane,
Potomac

Maryland, 20854.

Fall Auditions
9/21/2013
3:00pm at Potomac
United Methodist
Church

Rehearsal Dates 10/13/2013 11/3/2013 12/1/2013

Potomac United Methodist Church In this Newsletter

Fall 2013 Auditions

Successful Mission Trip to Dominican Republic

Korean Music Competition

Musical Dreams Concert

Winter Music Camp

Sponsorship

President's Message

Congratulations and welcome to what I hope will be a wonderful year as members of the New Life Youth Orchestra and Choir. This should be another exciting season.

Also, I would like to congratulate you on your successful mission trip to Dominican Republic. It was such a blessing time to share our love and passion through music. Thanks to all parents, conductors, and staffs who brought all of us together and made this happened.

I am very excited that we will have Winter Lock-In and Music Camp with Korean team this winter.

I sincerely look forward to making another season of music with this wonderful group of fine and dedicated young musicians.

Mission Trip Summer 2013

Music

Throughout the Mission Trip, students performed a variety of concerts morning, afternoon and night! The concerts ranged from Men's & Women's Prisons to Villages outside of Santiago and even an outdoor evening concert.





Community

Students were given the opportunity to make lasting connections at the various villages. Once there, they met children and invited them to concerts and various VBS activities.

Faith

Gaining perspective on another culture certainly helped spreads God's Grace through music. Jesus lives through all genres of music from the NLF classical Orchestra's, or as the students discovered, rap songs of the Caribbean Islands.





Fun

After all of the hard work students relaxed and were able to unwind island style. Eating local cuisine, swimming in the ocean and playing in the sand was the perfect way to end another successful NLF Mission Trip!

2nd Annual NLF Korean Music Competition

Following the successful Mission Trip to the Dominican Republic, New Life Staff traveled to Korea for the 2nd Annual NLF Korean Music Competition!

The competition allowed New Life Staff the opportunity to provide further outreach specifically to Korean Orphans who dream to play music.

At the end of the competition, 50 orphans were selected to participate in a once in a lifetime experience in the United States: to attend a weeklong music camp.

More details to come on the camp later in this Newsletter!









Winter Music Camp



Musical Dreams Concert
RAISING HOPE THROUGH MUSIC

New Life Foundation to perform Musical Dreams Concert!

New Life Foundation will be holding the first *Musical Dreams Concert* featuring two child prodigies Taeguk Mun (top left) and Carmen Knoll (top right). This will be a Benefit Concert solely on the behalf of bringing joy and happiness to Korean Orphans for a one week Music Camp in the United States.

With the strength of both the existing New Life Foundation Staff and New Life Student Parents, we know we can raise the required Sponsorship Gifts to bring over all 50 Korean Orphans.

Concert Date & Location

Sunday, October 27 at 7:00 PM JCC of Greater Washington 6125 Montrose Road Rockville, MD 20852



